The Folklore Society

OF GREATER WASHINGTON
P. O. Box 19303 ¢ 20th Street Station e Washington D. C. 20036

lisa Neustadt
Boston Folklore Soclety

Dear Lisa,

In applying for a National Endowments For the Arts Grant we are trying

to get our records straight and are writing to your Society in regard

to reciprocal memberships. We are not sure whether we have a reciprocal
agreement with your Society or not. Do we? If not would your membership
be interested? This would entitle any identificationsbearing members to
attend our monthly concerts free and would admit them to our Special Events
Concerts at the reduced rate for members. If you are interested please
let us know what benefits your Soclety would extend.

We look forward to seeing you at the Getaway. It really looks good.
Keep your fingers crossed for good weathers.

Sincerely,

(ﬂ‘:; 1 & (e al
Caroline Hoover
Secretary



